
 

The Linc; 

Principal's Message 
Lincoln families, it is hard to believe that it is already December.  I hope everyone had a 
restful and enjoyable Thanksgiving break with friends and family.  Although having a long 
weekend combined with a snow day was nice, it is good to get back into the school 
routine. We have 3 weeks of teaching and learning left until break, and we have been able to 
enjoy nice weather this week. It has been awesome to see the kids playing together in the 
snow at recess.  
  
Around the school we are starting to decorate for the season. In addition to trees, lights, and 
greenery, our halls are adorned with student artwork and writing projects. It is important 
during this time that we continue to focus on learning, but still take time to have fun at 
school.  We will be having a few spirit days and a classroom feud day as well. Classroom 
feud will take place on the 21st, and spirit days are listed below. Our sincere thanks 
to Walmart for providing us with a gift card to purchase prizes for the classrooms. 

Please remember to send students with snow pants, boots, hats and mittens/gloves. Once 
the playground is covered with snow, students without boots and snow pants will not be 
allowed to be off the paved and plowed areas of the playground. Please let the school know 
if you need assistance with any of these items by calling the school office. 

Have a great weekend! 

     December 2, 2021 

12/9 - Picture Re-take Day 

12/23—Winter Break begins 

1/3—Return to school 

1/21—Half day of school.  

Dismissal at 11:40am 

 

Please send your child to school 

with a clean water bottle every 

day.   Our students do not have 

access to water fountains this 

year and hydration is so 

important for them. 

  Lincoln Spirit days! 
Dec. 13 - Fun Mask Monday 
Dec. 22 Ugly Sweater/Holiday Wear 
Jan. 20 - Twin Day 
Feb. 25 - Class Rainbow Day  
(K=red, 1= orange, 2= yellow, 3=green,  
4=blue, 5=purple) 

March 11 - Dress Like a Book Character  
March 24 - Sports Day 
April 22- Crazy Hair Day 
May 31 - Tropical Tuesday 
June 10 - Lincoln/Petoskey Gear 

    Picture Re-take Day-Thursday, December 9th 

Students who were absent on the 1st picture day:  Have your child ask Mrs. Strong or their teacher for a picture 

form and bring that form to school on the 9th. 

Students who are re-taking their photo: Make sure to send your child with their original picture packet.  If they do 

not have their packet they will not be able to have their picture taken. 


